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We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240099, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assist ance and Outreach. 
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To whom it may concern,  
 
In the case of the proposed increasing utilities matter, we would like to raise some concerns. We do not want to 
experience an increased utilities rate. There is no business plan associated with it and there isn't a good enough 
reason why the rates should increase. Many people are concerned about this proposal. 
 
Such a rate hike may cause people to seek living spaces in other cities or towns. Jackson county is already a low 
socio-economic status area. Increasing utilities rates will only serve as an impetus to chase residents away, 
instead of developing the county into a better living space. Please reconsider this matter and make a change, one 
that is for the better of the people, our pocket, and the future of Jackson County as related to cost of living, 
utility rates, and more. I know that the future of Jackson County, and the future of Florida, will be impacted by 
the proposed utilities rate increase monstrosity.  
 
As a forward-thinking people, please reconsider the utility rate increase proposal and turn it down for the good 
of our county and for the future generations. Thank you for your careful consideration. May God bless you, God 
bless our families, and God bless America!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Becky Collins 




